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Dear Mr. French: -

We are withdrawing your approved APDs for the following wells per your email to Don Peterson,
dated January 21, 2011.

NM 589 35 Dirty Dozen State Com #1H 700°/N & 600°/E  sec. 36, T. 19 S, R. 31 E. 30~015- 38148
NM 589 35 Dirty Dozen State Com #2H 1980°/N & 660°/E  sec. 36, T. 19 S.,R. 31 E.
Both of these APDs were approved on August 18, 2010. »

Sincerely,

/s/ Don Peterson

Don Peterson
Assistant Field Manager
Minerals
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